
 
 

 

 

  

  

August 30th, 2018  

 

Goodhope Bags, Inc. is committed to comply with all national and local legal requirements. We take all 

necessary steps to ensure that our products meet Federal product regulations. Starting August 30, 2018, 

Goodhope Bags, Inc. who operates as a supplier/manufacture in California will need to comply with the 

appropriate Prop 65 labeling of our Products (Cal. Health & Safety Code § 25249.6.), Goodhope Bags will ensure 

that shipping cartons are labeled with the following Prop 65 warning  

WARNING:  

Cancer and Reproductive harm -  

www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

 

Customers can also request that individual products be labeled (additional charges will apply) and must be 

requested in writing.  Although Goodhope Bags does not intentionally add chemicals which might require a 

warning label, Safe harbor level limits have not been fully established by Proposition 65 for all substances, and 

that list changes every year.  

If you need additional information or have questions please feel free to contact us.  

   

 

Sincerely ,   

  

  

Amy Shih  

Chief Operation Officer  

  

  

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

